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We are a team at Canavan and teamwork is an
important part of our Title 1 Reading Intervention Service!

We strongly encourage involvement in your child's education and our educational
programs. Schools and parents must work together to improve student achievement
and this partnership is fundamental to a student's success. Please contact your child's
teacher(s) or Principal to learn more about how you can be involved in our Title |
Program.

Title | Family Events / Parent Communication

There are many opportunities for families to be involved and participate in the reading
intervention program. Parents are invited to a Parent Informational Meeting at the
beginning of each school year.This year, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic,our
meeting was a virtual powerpoint presentation. Parents are also invited to attend
parent-teacher conferences in the fall and spring to discuss their child's progress.
Progress reports will be sent home at the end of each trimester, showing growth in
specific targeted interventions. Parents are encouraged to help their child work towards
their goals through reading activities sent home on a weekly basis. In the spring,
parents are asked to complete a survey about their satisfaction with the Title | program.
The survey results will be used to improve our program and the school/home

connection. Parent Engagement Policy.

For more information on Canavan’s Title 1 program and the selection process please
click the link to view the parent information powerpoint: Reading Intervention/Title 1
Parent Information




